
September 11, 2023 

 

School Board Candidate  

 

Dear Candidate:   

I want to congratulate you on your interest in the further education of our youth.  Our children 

are our most valuable resource, and their education is of utmost importance in shaping the 

social and economic future of our nation and our society.    

 

The Nemaha County Republican Party is in the process of gathering information on the various 

school board candidates and how they approach and feel about issues currently before our 

schools and our education system in Kansas.  I have attached a short questionnaire to fill out 

and mail back to us at our county GOP office.  We would like to help in any way to promote your 

candidacy by giving the voters in our counites a good understanding of your views and thoughts 

on the education issues before us.   

 

Please fill out the questionnaire and comment or give us your opinion on each or any of the 

questions that you feel comfortable answering.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  

My email address and phone number are listed below.    I have enclosed the questionnaire and 

a self-addressed envelope for your convenience to send back to us.   

 

Again, thank you for your time and your interest to making our schools a safer, better learning 

environment for our children in our districts throughout Kansas.   

 

Thank You 

 

 

County GOP Chairman 
Ray J. Shinn 

201 N 5th Street 
Seneca, KS 66538 
ray@shinnappraisals.com 
785-294-1514  

mailto:ray@shinnappraisals.com

